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Bisera, Leikha

Subject: FW: Fwd: Item 8.2.4 Installation And Operation Of 2 Seadonal Tennis Bubbles Over The 
Tennis Courts At Reesor Park

From: Anthony Tan   
Date: December 8, 2019 at 10:49:04 PM EST 
Subject: Item 8.2.4 Installation And Operation Of 2 Seadonal Tennis Bubbles Over The Tennis Courts At 
Reesor Park 
To: Councillor, Alan Ho – Markham, Librecz, Brenda,  Deputy Mayor, Don Hamilton – Markham, Regional 
Councillor, Joe Li - Markham, Councillor, Karen Rea - Markham, Councillor, Amanda Collucci - Markham, 
Councillor, Andrew Keyes - Markham, Taylor, Andy, Mayor Frank Scarpitti - Markham, Councillor, Isa Lee - 
Markham, Regional Councillor, Jack Heath - Markham, Regional Councillor, Jim Jones - Markham, Councillor, 
Keith Irish - Markham, Councillor, Khalid Usman - Markham, Creighton, Mary, Councillor, Reid McAlpine - 
Markham 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor & Councillors,  
 
I am a resident of Markham and play only a few times during the winter, therefore it is not worthwhile  for me 
to join a private tennis club. Since the opening of Angus Glen Tennis Centre, I joined AGTC. Since about a 
year I have not been able to book a court at midnight. 
It is almost impossible to get a court, since there are over 1000 members with only 4 courts!  
 
Please, don't spend public funds to support a Private Club. There is definitely a big demand for more Indoor 
Tennis courts! 
Explore different options to address the shortage of Non Profit Indoor Tennis courts in Markham.  
 
Also please attach my email to item 8.2.4 of Tuesday December 10, 2019. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anthony T. S. Tan 
Markham 


